
 
 

 
Provider Bulletin    

Provider Bulletin 
News and Information 
 
November 14, 2022 

 

Reminder for Billing Home Health Care Services 
 

Home Health Care providers are reminded to bill Home Health Care services to UCare in accordance with Centers 
for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) guidelines, including all required data elements.  

UCare will begin denying Home Health Care (Bill Type 32x, 34x) claims with dates of service Jan. 1, 2023, or later, 
that are not submitted according to CMS billing requirements.    

This requirement applies to Home Health Care claims submitted for the following plans: UCare Medicare Plans, 
UCare Medicare with M Health Fairview & North Memorial, Minnesota Senior Health Options (MSHO), UCare 
Connect + Medicare, UCare Individual & Family Plans and UCare Individual & Family Plans with M Health Fairview. 

Although UCare is asking providers to bill home care services according to CMS guidelines, UCare will continue to 
reimburse providers according to the terms of their current provider agreement. 

Please refer to the CMS Claims Processing Manual for additional detail on required elements.   

Providers may reference the original notifications of this requirement from November 2019 and May 2020. 

 

https://www.cms.gov/regulations-and-guidance/guidance/manuals/downloads/clm104c10.pdf
https://media.ucare.org/-/media/documents/provider/provider-news/bulletin_2019_nov14_hcesrd.pdf?rev=c11f02cd4c0a41d7abe26926c452ac6f&_gl=1*145fyoe*_ga*MjAzNjE1NDM4My4xNjQ5MTY3NTIx*_ga_JCX0DKEMHJ*MTY2NjI3OTQ2NS4xMC4xLjE2NjYyNzk0ODQuMC4wLjA.
https://media.ucare.org/-/media/documents/provider/provider-news/bulletin_2020_may1_homehealth.pdf?rev=04ec65f1158c46f29f3f68ff2b238354&_gl=1*ihr5aw*_ga*MTI3NzgzMTk2MS4xNjYxMzY4MjA0*_ga_JCX0DKEMHJ*MTY2NjI3ODQwOC4xNy4xLjE2NjYyNzg0MzkuMC4wLjA.

	Provider Bulletin
	Reminder for Billing Home Health Care Services


